3830 Holmes Avenue
Kansas City, Missouril
April 15, 1940

Dr. Forest C. Allen
Department of Physical Education

Kansas University
Lawrence, ransas

Dear Sirg

We were very glsd to receive your letter
of invitation and we wish to thank you for
it. Ve shall be happy to accept.

I talked with Burritt Tomlinson and the
arrangements are satisfactory with him. f

We would like to know if you have
arranged any transportation facilitlies for
us. If you have will you please let us know?

Thanking you again, I am,

Robert J. Sheridan
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